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Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic has caused disruption & uncertainty. Most of the 

vulnerable communities faced uncertain challenges in meeting their daily food 

necessities. As is often the case, people living in poverty are suffering the most.  

Elderly people staying alone at home have limited resources to meet their basic 

requirements. In order to help aid these initiatives and connect with efforts on the 

ground, the Eco-club team has put together and took small initiative and organized a 

donation camp from 5-01-2021 to 15-01-2021 during covid-19 at their places in order 

to help maid, workers, laborers, waste pickers, guards by providing them cooked 

meals, clothes, food, mask, sanitizers (Govind Ballabh pant Marg Ghazibad) U.P. 

The main purpose was to feed the hungry during this pandemic. More than 50 

volunteers participated in this cause. 

 

 

 

 
 



 


